General Correspondence



McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From: Petrea Burchard <, |

Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 6:00 PM

To: PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject: District 3 candidates to replace John Kennedy.

Some people who received this message don't often get email from pb@petreaburchard.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more....

Dear Council members,

Please do not select Lucious Smith to sit for District 3 on the City Council. His exclusionary views and bible
thumping do not belong in our government. Not only does he not represent the diversity of our district, he
insults it.

I don't envy your position in having to choose between Mr. Lamar and Mr. Jones, both apparently worthy
candidates who care about the real issues and can better represent District 3, honoring Mr. Kennedy's legacy.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Petrea Burchard Sandel
District 3

Petrea Burchard

Petrea's linktree
Petrea on Audible
"Burchard’s soft,_silken voice immediately draws readers in...”

A proud member of SAG-AFTRA, PANA APA

Author of Camelot & Vine

and

Act As If: Stumbling Through Hollywood With Headshot In Hand
books available eygrxwherg online




McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Subject

Message

City Web

Tuesday, September 20, 2022 7:14 PM

Official Records - City Clerk

Message from Office of the City Clerk Website

Questions or John Kennedy Replacement

[ tried to email this to correspondence(@cityofpasadena.net and it was blocked,
please forward to the City Council to ask candidates for John Kennedy's

replacement.

Per vour request from District 3 email notice, here are some questions for the

proposed replacements of John Kennedy representing District 3.

1.District Three elected John Kennedy who was very clear on his stance on rent
control. He believed that rent control was best delivered subsidized and not
mandated for Mom and Pop landlords. What are your views on rent control in the

city of Pasadena? How are they the same or different from John Kennedy's views?

2.John Kennedy got along with all members of the community in District 3
including all races., ethnicities. income levels. He gave out his cell phone number
when he met new neighbors. How do you plan to bridge the gap to the new

members of the community who are moving in now?

3.John Kennedy held frequent in-person and Zoom meetings in District 3 to discuss
issues with the police, city statf and the city manager. When there was a shooting in
Robinson Park he responded with meeting with the community. What are your

plans to keep in contact with the issues and community in District 37

4.Susanna Porras has been John Kennedy's field rep for many years and knows the
ins and out of the city in Spanish and English. She is extremely popular in the

community. Do you plan to keep her on as your field rep? If not why?

5.Last but not least—somehow John managed give away Turkeys for those in need

for Thanksgiving and hams for Christmas? Will you continue with the tradition?

You don't need to mention my name when asking the question---it’s more

important to me that District 3 issues and responses are kept in the same traditions



Do you want us to
contact you
regarding your

comment?
NAME
EMAIL
PHONE

IP Address

User-Agent
(Browser/OS)

Referrer

that John started. He will be surely missed.
Please acknowledge receipt.

Thank you,

Lynn Walford

Block Captain Sunset/Hammond

Pasadena, CA 91103

Yes - [ would like to provide my contact information

Lynn Walford

Google Chrome 105.0.0.0 / Windows

https://www cityofpasadena.net/city-clerk/contact/



McMillan, Acquanette (Netta)

e I
From: Esther Vasquez .
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 2:44 PM
To: ~ Gordo, Victor; Hampton, Tyron; Williams, Felicia; Masuda, Gene; Rivas, Jessica; Madison,
Steve; Wilson, Andy; PublicComment-AutoResponse
Subject: Concerned Resident
Attachments: B7F4E255-6695-43CD-89E9-1FB663E81C5A_1_201_ajpeg; 1A8E5348-3CC6-4497-

B3CB-6706473351C5_1_201_a.jpeg

“am why this i irhp'ortaht kk

To whom it may concern,

It has come to my attention that one of the applicants, Justin Jones who is applying for the City Council District
3 vacant seat, recently moved to this district a little over a month ago. The voter registration from the 2022
Primary election is not showing him as a resident with the address he provided on his District 3 application. His
address was shown in District 4 on El Nido St. where it was confirmed he was living, even after the passing of
the late John J. Kennedy. It is suggested that he still resides at this location while utilizing a family member's
address on Prescott Ave. (District 3).

I am bringing this to your attention because not only do I want this process to be fair, but after being a resident
in District 3 for over thirty years, and raising a family here, I don't want anyone representing me who just
moved to the district just to run for office. I don't believe there is honor or trustworthiness in that. If Mr. Jones
were interested in District 3 before, he should've been more invested in our community and became a resident
before all of this. All applicants should be required to show a utility bill as proof of residence.

It is also my understanding that Mr. Jones represented District 3 on the Human Relations Commission. In
January 2020 he resigned from the commission and just two years later (May 2022), he was appointed to
represent District 1 on the Environmental Commission. How is that even possible when he hasn't been a
resident of either district? Being active in my community, I've never seen Mr. Jones present in the community
or concerned about our issues. '

We really have to do a better job in this process since it's really not the district's decision who represents us. The
Mayor and City Council has an obligation to make sure the people who apply are representative of the district
and not just here for personal gain.

I hope that this information is brought to the public so that the entire district is aware, so all of us can make
sober decisions on who we want to represent us in our district.

Sincerely,
Esther V.
District 3 Resident (Los Robles)

(Information on Photos)
The first picture shows voter information (As of July 2022) for the address Justin Jones provided on his
application. Neither Justin nor his wife is shown as a resident. Mr. Adkins is Justin's uncle.

The second picture is where Mr. Jones has been registered since 2015. Which is the same address he was
registered at in July of 2022.




These are both proofs that Mr. Jones has not been a resident in our District and he has only "moved" here to run
for office.










